
TAYLOR to construct new manufacturing space at Zweigle's
September 08, 2014 - Upstate New York

TAYLOR, one of the leading regional general contractors, has been awarded the contract for
construction and project management services for the expansion and renovation of Zweigle's Inc.
TAYLOR is working with Rochester-based N.H. Architecture for design and construction of the 4,500
s/f manufacturing addition located at 651 Plymouth Ave. Construction work is currently underway,
with a project completion date slated for the end of October, 2014.
"Zweigle's is one of Rochester's oldest and most widely respected family-owned businesses," said
TAYLOR president, Karl Schuler. "We are proud to continue our relationship with them as they
further invest in our community and carry forward the legacy of quality and excellence that was
established so many years ago."
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